

May Newsletter

Happy Mother's Day!

CONCEPTUAL OPTIONS NEWS



Announcing the 2018 CO Surrogate Summer Appreciation Party!



This year's party will be held on June 9, 2018 at Marina Village Conference Center! We will be having lunch, giving away prizes, and playing some fun games! Look out for the evite in your e-mail! We hope to see you all there!

May Fun Facts!

- 1. Mother's Day is May 13th!
- 2. May's birthstone is the Emerald and it's flower is Lily of the valley;
- 3. May 28th is Memorial Day;
- 4. May 4th is Star Wars Day "May the 4th be with you!"
- 5. May was named after the Greek goddess of fertility.

Upcoming MANDATORY CO Support Groups

In-Person Support Groups

Temecula In-Person Support Group

Wednesday 5/09/2018 @ 6:00 pm

Location: Quality Inn Temecula Valley Wine Country

This is an optional pot luck group.



Poway In-Person Support Group Afternoon

Thursday 5/17/2018 @ 12:30 pm

Location: Conceptual Options' Poway Office

Poway In-Person Support Group Evening

Thursday 5/17/2018 @ 5:30 pm

Location: Conceptual Options' Poway Office

This is an optional pot luck group.



Tele-Support Groups

Group A - Wednesday 5/09/2018 @ 10:00 am

Group B - Wednesday 5/09/2018 @ 12:30 pm

Group C - Tuesday 5/22/2018 @ 5:30 pm

Group D - Tuesday 5/22/2018 @ 6:30 pm

Make-Up - Friday 5/25/2018 @ 12:00 pm



UPCOMING CO EVENTS

May 01

Surrogate Monthly Social

May 09

Temecula In-Person Support Group

May 09

Group A & Group B Tele-Support Group

May 17

Poway In-Person Support Groups

May 22

Group C & Group D Tele-Support Group

May 25

Make-up Tele-Support Group



March

Rosa Marissa

April

Kristina Stephanie Alyssa Kayla

Please follow us on Facebook, Twitter, & Instagram for up to date IVF, pregnancy, & delivery updates!



May Newsletter



This month we would like to introduce:



15 years ago I wanted to give the gift of life and become a Surrogate. At this time my husband and I decided to wait until we completed our family. In November of 2015 I had my first Surrogacy delivery, a baby girl at 7.14lbs healthy and a full term delivery. My IP was at the delivery and during my 4 laboring hours he told me all about his journey to becoming a father. I will never forget the excitement and emotion I saw in his eyes while cutting the baby's umbilical cord. His tears of joy made me feel proud and accomplished.

Although I thought I was done, in March of 2018 I had my second surrogacy delivery of a healthy baby girl at 7.7lbs. These IPs' were very involved during the pregnancy. I had the opportunity to share the entire pregnancy journey with my IPs' who were always excited to hear all about their little angel's milestones. I was very excited to be part of another beautiful moment at delivery. My IPs' cuddling and admiring their bundle of joy....Unforgettable! Both experiences were unique and I am very fortunate to have been able to help complete two amazing families.

I've had the pleasure of working with this wonderful agency...Conceptual Options! This would not have been possible without **ALL** the hard working staff at CO! Everyone in this company plays an important role in each journey. Since this is my last surrogacy I wanted to thank each and everyone of you for your help and guidance in my journey. XOXO

Happy Mother's Day!











www. Conceptual Options. com